
The location of this meeting is accessible and reasonable accommodations will be provided to persons 
with disabilities who require assistance. If you need a reasonable accommodation, please contact the City 
of Newton’s ADA Coordinator, Jini Fairley, at least two business days in advance of the meeting: 
jfairley@newtonma.gov or (617) 796-1253. The city’s TTY/TDD direct line is: 617-796-1089. For the 
Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS), please dial 711. 

Programs & Services Committee 
Agenda 

City of Newton 
In City Council  

Wednesday, June 9, 2021 
 
The Programs & Services Committee will hold this meeting as a Zoom Meeting on 
Wednesday, June 9, 2021 starting at 7:00 pm.  To view this meeting using Zoom 
use this link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82983731234  or call 1-646-558-8656 
and use the Meeting ID: 829 8373 1234 

Items Scheduled for Discussion: 
#239-21 Request for ordinance amendment to include effective date for dog fee licenses 

ACTING CITY CLERK requesting an amendment to Chapters 3 Section 23 and Chapter 
17 Article II as amended by Ordinance B-76 approved on May 17, 2021, to include 
an effective date of September 1, 2021 for the change in dog license fees.  

#227-21 Reappointment of Patrick Costello to the Farm Commission 
PRESIDENT ALBRIGHT reappointing PATRICK COSTELLO, 392 Wolcott Street, 
Auburndale, as a member of the FARM COMMISSION for a term to expire on June 
30, 2024.  (60 Days: 08/06/21) 

Chair’s Note: The Committee will meet jointly with the Public Facilities Committee to discuss the 
following item. The Public Facilities meeting can be accessed at the following link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81971347229    

 

Referred to Programs & Services, Public Facilities and Finance Committees 
#237-21 Authorization to move forward with the Feasibility Phase for Countryside Elementary  

HER HONOR THE MAYOR requesting authorization to move forward with the Feasibility 
Phase of the Countryside Elementary School and the acknowledgement that the City 
will expend not more than $1,250,000, a portion of which is anticipated to be 
reimbursed by the Massachusetts School Building Authority (MSBA).   

Respectfully Submitted,  

Josh Krintzman, Chair 

By City Clerk at 1:01 pm, Jun 04, 2021


